
Vivek Vidyalaya Junior College

Notice to F.Y.J.C Stuents

All the students who have taken admission into various streams
of F.Y.J.C are hereby informed that F.Y.J.C Classes will be
starting from Thursday, 15 September, 2022. The timings of the
first day will be from 1.50 pm to 6.15 pm. All are required to
make it a point to attend the classes regularly.
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